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From: Brian Potter <brianp@mxiinc.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 2:35 PM
To: Air.Pollution Control <Air.Pollution.Control@tn.gov>
Cc: Rees Burt <rburt@aertn.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: 82-1020/981211: Dynamic Recycling, LLC
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

In accordance with Ms. Terranova’s request Dynamic Recycling is willing to waive our refund for our
air permit submission fees.
 
Respectfully,
 
Brian Potter
COO
Dynamic Recycling LLC
www.ethanolrecycling.com

 
 
 

From: Elizabeth Terranova <Elizabeth.Terranova@tn.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 7:52 AM
To: Brian Potter <brianp@mxiinc.com>
Cc: Rees Burt <rburt@aertn.com>
Subject: 82-1020/981211: Dynamic Recycling, LLC
 
Dear Mr. Potter,
 
Since the Division had to extend the permit timeline due to communication about Source 02
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Environment &





compliance, I would like to request an email from the facility to Air.Pollution.Control@tn.gov (or you
can just reply to this email), stating that the facility would waive the refund of the construction
permit fees.
 
Normally we would refund fees if the Division would miss the deadline, but in this case we were
gathering information about Source 02 compliance. Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,

Elizabeth Terranova | Environmental Protection Specialist 2
Chemicals, Food, and Wood Section
Division of Air Pollution Control
Knoxville Environmental Field Office
3711 Middlebrook Pike
Knoxville, Tennessee 37921
p. 865.594.2404
Elizabeth.Terranova@tn.gov
tn.gov/environment
 
Hours: M-F 7:30 am – 4 pm EST
We value your opinion.  Please take a few minutes to complete our customer service survey.
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